

August 2, 2021

Honorable Mayor and City Council City of Plano P.O. Box 860358 Plano TX, 75086-0358

RE: Review of Community Investment Program for Consistency with the Comprehensive Plan

Dear Mayor Muns and Council Members:

The Planning & Zoning Commission reviewed the proposed Community Investment Program (CIP) items for the 2021-22 budget year at its August 2, 2021, meeting. The Commission found the CIP consistent with the Interim Comprehensive Plan's themes, objectives, and strategies. This program supports all ten elements of the Plan through a variety of public infrastructure and facility improvement projects.

The Commission appreciates the opportunity to review the CIP and present our comments.

Sincerely,

M. Nathan Barbera

Chair

Planning & Zoning Commission

CC: Planning & Zoning Commission

> Jack Carr, P.E., Deputy City Manager Christina Day, AICP, Director of Planning

Gerald Cosgrove, P.E., Director of Public Works

Caleb Thornhill, P.E., Director of Engineering

Ron Smith, PhD, CPRP, CPRM, Director of Parks & Recreation